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INTERNATIONAL DOLPHIN CONSERVATION PROGRAM 

INTERNATIONAL REVIEW PANEL 
74th MEETING 

La Jolla, California, USA 
30 October 2024 

DOCUMENT IRP-74-04 
CASES OF POSSIBLE NON-COMPLIANCE WITH THE OPERATIONAL REQUIREMENTS 
FOR VESSELS DESCRIBED IN ANNEX VIII OF THE AIDCP AND OCCURRED SINCE THE 
73RD MEETING (AND PREVIOUS CASES NOT REVIEWED YET) 

During the period since the 73rd meeting of the IRP, the Secretariat has reviewed data of 189 fishing trips. 
In these trips there were no identified cases of possible non-compliance of those that the IRP identifies at 
predetermined form.  

In these trips there was identified only one case of possible non-compliance that the IRP requires to analyze 
and provide guidance to the Secretariat during its meeting. 

THE PANEL REQUIRES TO ANALYZE AND PROVIDE GUIDANCE TO THE SECRETARIAT FOR 
THE FOLLOWING CASE: 

 
Interferencia al observador 

Observer interference  

Número de casos 

Number of cases 
1 

Overview of the case to be reviewed by the panel: 

2024298: Observer interference: 

The vessel's personnel interfered with the observer's duties. 

 

 


